
 
 

BAC MEETING MINUTES 3/8/11 
 

The meeting began at 7:00 in the district office conference room. 
 
The following members attended:  Alan Sacher, Vinny Lopreto, Perry Russell, Jim 
Mayers, Paul Killian, Ed Hudson and Liz Morrison.  From the district office was Bruce  
Singer.  There were no visitors. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

• Review and approved at the BAC meeting minutes from 2/8/11. 
 

• The proposed budget for 2011/12 was distributed to the committee. 
 

• The committee did, and will continue to do, an extensive review of the proposed 
budget.  With the assistance of Mr. Singer there was clarification made to specific 
line items, budget codes and dollar amounts. 

 
 
The meeting ended at 9:00 and the next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 3/22/11 at 7:00 
in the district office conference room. 


